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President-Elect Joe welcomed all members
to the meeting. He gave an outstanding
introduction to our only visitor, Cuddy
Cohen of the Portland Club. As you all
know, Cuddy is a regular visitor and we
are glad to have him join us for our
meeting.

Andy Mezoain led us in song this week.
We sang with the Rotary spirit: the song
Rotary's A Grand Old Name. It's been
over 5 years since Andy has been maestro
and all will agree, he did a marvelous
job. Thanks, Andy.

Raffle was a SO/50 this week. Conducted
by Bill Kourakos the lucky winner was
Tony Wagner. It has been ~~q~e~ted t~~t

members refer to their "schedules of duties"
for your next turn for the raffle. There
have been too many SO/50's. If your not
sure of when your due, contact Mike McGovern.

Many happy dollars were given so we had no
fines. Bryce Johnston celebrated a birth­
day on April 2nd. Jack Roberts is cele­
brating 19 years of marriage. He's so
happy, he paid a dollar. Congrats, to
you both.

Bill Kourakos spoke about the updated
directories. Those of you who attended
the meeting received your copy. If you
need a booklet, let Bill know. Bill will
be distributing the remainder at the
upcoming meetings. See Bill for yours.

President Jack read a thank-you note from
South Portland High School for our spon­
soring Girl and Boy State. This year's
participants are Robing Thayer and Tim
Wood.

Upcoming Events:

May 19 - District Assembly - Holiday Inn
Portland. Recommended for all incoming
officers and new members but all are invited
to attend. See Joe Conroy.

June 14 - 17 -- District Conference at the
BALSAMS. Registration forms are avail­
able with Joe Conroy. Deadline to register
IS May 4th. Sign up early. Last time to
be held at the BALSAMS.

Dan Davidson thanked the five members for the
nominations for outstanding citizen. On the
Resource List, David Kane has put together a
revised list which will be sent to both schools
when completed.

BOARD MEETING on April 11th after the meeting.

Paul Butler introduced Nick Pappas as our
speaker. He spoke on his classification.
(Nick's speaker cancelled earlier that day.)

Nick kept his talk shore and "sweet". Being
a stockbroker, Nick has seen many changes occur
in the market. He has seen deregulation make
alot of those changes. Stockbrokers are human
and can make mistakes. Not their normal prac­
tice but it happens. Some clients are at the
mercy of thier stockbroker; they're usually
unaware of what their portfolio consist of.

Questions were asked but without giving
"free Advice", Nick kept his answers on the
line. Thanks, Nick.

Bob Levasseur is going to Quebec with the
students from South Portland * Cape Elizabeth
High School this weekend. He's been informed
29 of the 30 students are girls. Hope you
have a great time!!!!!!!
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